
The Coleman County Medical Center District 
Board of Directors Meeting scheduled for 

March 19, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. has been 
relocated to 213 S Pecos St, Coleman, TX.  

The meeting relocation is due to the visitation 
precautions being taken at Coleman County 

Medical Center in accordance with CDC 
recommendations regarding COVID-19. 


